
Our COVID-19 Responses

To prepare for the surge of COVID-19 cases, Chinese Hospital had to redirect
resources and postpone many elective surgeries and procedures. It was a difficult
decision because we recognize the importance of receiving timely treatment and
care for our patients and the community.

Now, we are safely resuming scheduled services and procedures at the hospital.
Patients whose care was postponed are being contacted to schedule appointments.
For more information, please contact your physician.Prefer to see us from the
comfort of your home? Through our easy to use telehealth platform, our providers
are available and accessible virtually for primary care, follow-up visits,
medication monitoring, or other needs. Book a telehealth appointment today by
calling our clinic locations.A dedicated advice line has been established to
provide expert advice and information about COVID-19. Call 1-628-228-2828 to
speak with us about your questions and concerns. We can help direct you to the
appropriate care.Chinatown is the second densest neighborhood in the U.S. As
COVID-19 is primarily spread from person to person, testing is one of the keys to
slowing the spread of COVID-19 and helps the community. Therefore, in
collaboration with SFDPH and SRO owners, we build a testing and prevention
program for San Francisco Chinatown SROs. The program offers COVID-19 testings
for SRO tenants, and SFDPH will perform contact tracing if needed. As of 04/2022,
we have served 30 SROs in Chinatown community.In collaboration with SFDPH, City
and County of San Francisco and other community-based partners, Chinese Hospital
offers COVID testings for San Francisco residents.In partnership with SFDPH,
Chinese Hospital host a walk-in COVID-19 vaccination clinic at our Chinatown
location. In an effort to provide convenient access to vaccination, our community
clinics are also offering COVID-19 vaccinations. As of 4/1/2022, we have
administered over 50,000 doses of vaccine to our communities, in accordance with
state and local county guidelines.

Chinese Hospital looks forward to continuing to work with our local county and
state partners to administer vaccines to our community as quickly as possible.
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